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To date, the College Committee has reviewed and provided feedback for 11 course proposals, 
targeting new Enhanced General Education requirements or the conversion from selected topics 
to permanent courses. 
 
*Five (5) course proposals were approved and progressed to the General Education Council for 
review 
*Four (4) course proposals were approved and progressed to the Undergraduate Council for review 
*Two (2) course proposals were returned to the proposer with feedback for revisions 
  
 

 
 


